
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent 

 

School Uniform 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to remind you that school uniform must be worn at all 

times. 

 

Please see the ‘guide to school uniform’ below, as printed in our school brochure. 

 

Can I please ask that you note our skirt, trouser and pinafore colour is grey, not black.  Shoes 

or trainers must also be plain black. Knee high boots are not permitted – only ankle boots.   

Boots and shoes must be flat soled – no high heels. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Helen McGovern 

Headteacher 

 

  



Uniform 

To help promote a sense of pride and positive attitudes towards school and 

learning, pupils are required to wear the school uniform.  High standards in 

learning are reflected in high standards of appearance.   

     

Navy blue sweatshirt                      

White shirt/blouse or polo shirt                          

Grey trousers, skirt, shorts or pinafore dress 

Summer dress – Navy blue gingham check 

Grey or white socks or grey tights               

Plain black shoes or plain black trainers     

Plain headscarves 

 

     

PE kit (to be kept in a bag)    

Black Shorts                                                

Plain white T-shirt    

Black track suit for outdoor PE                            

Plimsolls, trainers and socks                                         

Hair band for longer hair                       

A strip of plaster/micropore tape to cover stud earrings 

    

 

The following items are not school uniform 

T-shirts with slogans                   Jewellery (only ear studs) 

Low cut blouses                            Beach wear 

Scanty tops                                    Cycling shorts 

High heeled shoes                        Leggings 

Track suits, shell suits etc.         Jeans  

  

Where to buy?  

Uniform is available from ‘Uniform4Kids’ on Hertford Road 


